
After School Hebrew/Judaic Studies Class Registration  

 

 Dear Abrams parents of graduating 8th graders: 

 

I would like to remind you that Abrams Hebrew Academy is continuing to offer an after school 

high school level Hebrew and Judaic Studies program for the 2018/19 school year. The 2 hour 

class is taught by Morah Sonia Arusy and focuses on spoken Hebrew Language and current 

Jewish topics (holidays, Israel news, etc.). 

 

This program was started by a group of parents as an after-school Hebrew/Judaic Studies activity 

and has been very successful. The students enjoy practicing their Hebrew, discussing Jewish 

holidays and current events, and keeping in touch with each other post-Abrams. 

 

Class is held once a week in the evening at Abrams. This year the class was held on Wednesdays 

at 7:00 PM. The schedule may change next year depending on the students’ high school 

schedule. The 2018-19 classes will begin after the holidays during the first week of October and 

will last until the end of May. The final day and time will be determined at the end of the 

summer once the high school schedules are published. There are approximately 40 meetings in 

total. 

 

The affordable tuition defrays the cost of the teacher’s salary, and financial assistance is 

available from Abrams to any interested student who wants to attend.  Tuition for the year -TBA. 

If you and your future 9th grader are interested in participating in this program please send this 

form with a refundable $50 registration commitment fee to the school office before June 15. 

 

 Best, 

 

Rabbi Ira Budow 

 

 

 

  

 My Son/Daughter _______________________ will be joining the 2018-19 Abrams After 

School Hebrew/Judaic Studies program. 

 

Enclosed is my $50 registration fee. 

 

  

Parent Signature_____________________________ 

  


